
SAGEVILLE 

 

Superintendent Stan Rheingans got a sneak peek of 3rd Grade’s Invention Convention 

From the desk of Miss Mac: 
This past Monday we held our last Sageville Site Council meeting of the year.  I’d 

like to thank the very important members of our site council:  Cynthia Wehrenberg, 

Kelli Splinter, Krystle Feehan, Kristina Herr, Kelli Buchenau, Tina Smith, Jennifer 

Huinker, Cheryl Specht and Allie White for their input and guidance.  Over the 

course of the year, we’ve discussed our school plan, data, school finance and the 

district’s strategic plan.  Mrs. Splinter, Mrs. Wehrenberg and myself represent 

Sageville at the district’s school improvement meetings held during the year.  We 

would love to expand our team members, including the Sageville community.  

Please feel free to think about your involvement over the summer and get back to 

me this fall. 

Fly Up has been an annual tradition at Sageville for the past several years.  All 

current PreK-Gr. 4 students go to their new teacher’s classroom for 30 minutes to 

meet and greet.  It’s very exciting.  Your child will put their new teacher’s name in 

their agenda.  You’ll also see this when you log into Power School after July 1st.  I 

do reserve the right for any unforeseen circumstances to make changes and you 

will be contacted by me before the school year begins. 

We celebrate our 5th graders who are moving onto middle school next year on the 

last day of school, June 1, at 10:00 AM.  Family and friends are welcome!  We 

have a special recognition for any 5th grader who is the last from their family to 

attend.  This year there are 25 of them!  It’s hard to believe.  My first year as    

principal here was when these students were kindergartners.  There’s been very 
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Calendar of Events 

Monday-May 29                             

Memorial Day!  No School! 

Tuesday-May 30                                        

1:00 Gr. 3 4th Street Elevator 

Wednesday-May 31                        

9:15 Fly up and meet your 

new teacher                       

1:30 Field Day *Don’t forget 

sunscreen and a sack lunch! 

Thursday-June 1                             

10:00 Gr. 5 Farewell                        

Progress reports go home          

3:30 Summer Break begins 

Friday-June 2                                                

Teacher Workday 

Save the Dates: 

You will receive information for 

next school year in late July. 

E-registration for Power 

School can be completed at 

home or at school on Tues-

day, August 1st, 10AM-12PM 

and 2:30PM-5:30PM. 

Transportation will send out 

times and routes the first week 

of August! 

12015 Sherrill Road                       

(563) 552-4300 Phone                         

(563) 552-4301 Fax 

Sageville apparel orders 

are going home today.  

Cinch bags are back-

ordered and will be 

mailed to families from 

Envision! 



Counselor Corner...Mrs. Kaiser 

During the past few weeks, I have been working with all 

grade levels on transitioning into the next grade level. Each 

teacher had one student represent his or her classroom.   

During our transition lesson, we talked about Lead 21 and 

stations, math, science, social studies, field trips and anything 

else that would be new to that grade level. I would like to give 

a big thank you to Kenzie Kieffer, Noah Laws, Max Arensdorf, 

Emma Sarazin, Kailey Benter, Kelsey Laufenberg, Sam   

Martinez, Lindsey Freiburger, Tanner Bahl, Levi Kramer, Ad-

dy Hollister and Evelyn Davis for doing a fantastic job              

representing their classroom! Our fifth grade students had the 

opportunity to practice locker combinations on paddle locks. I 

think this eased a lot of anxiety!!!  

 

Parent Tips: There is a new app called Blue Whale. If this 

app is on your child’s device, you should be on high alert! The 

app asks kids to complete several “challenges” that are harm-

ful to themselves, others and/or animals with the end result 

being suicide. Please take time to visit this link to learn more: 

http://www.sacbee.com/news/local/crime/
article151992077.html 

Treyton & Tyler enjoy their new books 

We celebrated our preschoolers on Tuesday with a celebration! 

Thanks for sending in all of 

the Box Tops!  Grades 3W, 3R 

and 4H get to eat their lunch 

outside tomorrow. 

Clip over the summer! 
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